CELEBRATE A RENEWED STONE HALL AT QUINCY HOUSE

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2013



HOUSE RENEWAL—the most ambitious project in Harvard College's history—is an opportunity to transform residential education and the student experience at the College. It is made possible through partnerships with our alumni and friends.

Listed below are spaces in Stone Hall that are named in recognition of those who have generously supported House Renewal.

STONE HALL

Named in honor of Robert G. Stone, Jr. '45, LLD '03 Generous gift of James F. Rothenberg '68, MBA '70

O'DONNELL COURTYARD

Generous gift of Joseph J. O'Donnell '67, MBA '71; Katherine A. O'Donnell; Kate A. O'Donnell '09; and Casey L. O'Donnell '11

TERRACE LEVEL

Kates/Tobin Community Room Generous gift of Sumner R. Kates '43 and James D. Tobin ALB '05

Rothenberg Meeting Room Generous gift of Daniel H. Rothenberg '04

FIRST LEVEL

Young Family Advising Community Generous gift of Brian D. Young '76 and Anne T. Young

SECOND LEVEL

Aragona Family Advising Community Generous gift of Joseph C. Aragona '78, MBA '82 and Sandra, Sarah, and Emily Aragona

FOURTH LEVEL

Stephen C. and Diana King Advising Community Generous gift of Diana King and Stephen C. King '88

Forst Family Suite Generous gift of Edward C. Forst '82 and Susan R. Forst

